
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
COMMUNITY SAFETY DEPARTMENT  
NEIGHBORHOOD AND BUSINESS SAFETY - BUSINESS LICENSING 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood Business License Commission will hold a Public Hearing to 
consider the following item: 

LOCATION: AEON West Hollywood Inc., dba AEON Botanika 
8448 Santa Monica Boulevard 
West Hollywood, CA 90069 

REQUEST: A variance request to transfer fifty-three-point-six percent (53.6%) ownership, a 
combined transfer of eighty-five percent (85%) ownership for the Cannabis Adult-
Use Retail, Cannabis Consumption Area, and Cannabis Medical Dispensary 
Business Licenses for the business known as AEON Botanika. 

LICENSE NUMBER(S): CAU-000007, CCA-000004, and CMU-000003 

APPLICANT(S):   Ryan C. Baker / AEON West Hollywood, Inc. 
OTC WeHo, LLC 
Norman N. Yousif 
Davood Haddadi 
Mike Barry 

TIME/PLACE Tuesday, April 4, 2023, at 6:00 P.M. 
OF HEARING: City Council Chambers  

West Hollywood Park 
647 N. San Vicente Blvd. 
West Hollywood, CA 90069 

The staff report will be available on Friday, March 31, 2023, online at weho.org. 

IF YOU CHALLENGE this item in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else 
raised at the Public Hearing described in this notice, or in the written correspondence delivered to the West 
Hollywood Business License Commission, via the Community Safety Department at, or prior to, the Public 
Hearing.  

Those wishing to comment on the proposed variance request may either call into the meeting to provide 
comments via phone (dial-in instructions can be found on the Agenda) or you may submit written comments to the 
Business License Commission Secretary at FKingi@weho.org no later than 2:00 p.m. on Commission day 
(Tuesday, April 4, 2023, to be added to the Public Speaker List for the meeting).  Please include your name, the 
phone number from which you will be calling, and which item you would like to speak on. 

Via Telephone 
Dial-in phone number: (669) 900-6833 
Meeting ID: 827 1813 0174, then press # 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend said Public Hearing to express their opinion in this matter. 

For further information contact Yessica Benitez, Code Enforcement Supervisor, at (323) 848-6829 or via email at 
YBenitez@weho.org. 

BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood, 
Melissa Crowder, City Clerk 


